HENDERSON COUNTY SCHOOLS

1805 Second Street, Henderson, Kentucky 42420 (270) 831-5000 | Fax: (270) 831-5009 www.henderson.kyschools.us Dr. Bob Lawson, Superintendent



TO:

Bob Lawson, Superintendent and

School Board Members

From:

Chad Thompson

Date:

Monday February 17, 2025

RE:

RFP Recommendation for Architectural Services on Future Projects

Henderson County Schools published an RFP for architectural services focusing on renovations, new construction, and site work for school buildings and athletic facilities. After reviewing the proposals received, the district has determined that RossTarrant is exceptionally well-suited to fulfill our requirements. RossTarrant has the ability to understand the district's needs and translate those ideas into practical, aspirational designs that align with the project's contextual requirements. The firm has shown high proficiency in managing prior project design processes, ensuring projects are completed efficiently and effectively. RossTarrant's approach reflects the district's aspirations and requirements, making them a strong partner for future projects. Given RossTarrant Architecture's qualifications, expertise, and alignment with Henderson County Schools' vision. We would like to recommend RossTarrant as the preferred architectural firm for upcoming design work. This recommendation is made with the understanding that RossTarrant's capabilities will ensure successful project outcomes that meet the district's needs and expectations.